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April 18, 2017 

Ms. Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street NE 
Washington, DC 20426 

Re: Mountain Valley Pipeline, LLC 
Docket No. CP16-10-000 
Supplemental Materials  

Dear Ms. Bose: 

On October 23, 2015, Mountain Valley Pipeline, LLC (“Mountain Valley”) filed a certificate 
application with the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (“Commission” or “FERC”) for 
the Mountain Valley Pipeline Project (“Project”) in the above-identified docket.  On September 
16, 2016, the Commission issued the Draft Environmental Impact Statement for the Project. 

In this filing, Mountain Valley submits the following supplemental materials: 

Attachment Description of Materials Filing Type 

A Soil Profile Descriptions Report for Jefferson National Forest 
(referenced in April 17, 2017 letter from the U.S. Forest Service) 

Public 

B Letter from WVDCH re Phase II Archaeological Investigations 
– Nicholas and Greenbrier Counties, WV 

Public 

C Letter from WVDCH re Phase II Archaeological Investigations 
– Braxton County, WV 

Public 

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (412) 553-5786 or 
meggerding@eqt.com.  Thank you.   

       Respectfully submitted, 

   Mountain Valley Pipeline, LLC  

       

Matthew Eggerding 
 Counsel, Midstream 

Attachments     

cc: All Parties 
Paul Friedman, OEP 
Lavinia DiSanto, Cardno, Inc. 
Doug Mooneyhan, Cardno, Inc. 


